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19 December, 2017

Secretariat of Harbourfront Commission

¢/o Development Bureau

17/F, West Wing, Central Government Offices,
2 Tim Mei Avenue, Tamar,

Hong Kong

(Attn.: Ms. Amber LAU) — By Fax: 2110 0841

Dear Ms. Lau,

Transforming Tsim Sha Tsui Star Ferry Bus Terminus into a Piazza

Further to The Hong Kong Institute of Landscape Architects’ (The HKILA)

, letter dated 9 Nov. 2017 addressed to Mr Nicholas BROOKE, Chairman of

@ Harbourfront Commission, I write to request for your arrangement of a presentation
session by The HKILA on Transforming Tsim Sha Tsui Star Ferry Bus Terminus into a

Piazza to the members of Task Force on Harbourfront Developments in Kowloon, Tsuen

Wan and Kwai Tsing in its coming meeting.

For the benefit of the community, The HKILA also appeals the support of
Harbourfront Commission to steer the transformation of Tsim Sha Tsui Star Ferry bus

terminus into a piazza so that the attractiveness of the harbourfront would be enhanced.

Should have any queries or require further information, please feel free to

contact the undersigned at 2896 2833 or via email to president(@hkila.com and The
HKILA is looking forward to receiving your favorable reply.

Thank you for your kind attention and assistance!

Yours sincerely,

27T

Tak Wong
President
Hong Kong Institute of Landscape Architects

c.c.
Chairman, Harbourfront Commission (Attn.: Mr. Nicholas BROOKE) — Fax: 2110 0841
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